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Dear Scot Season Ticket Holders, 
 
After exploring all possible options, it is with deep regret to inform you that we will not be able 
to offer season tickets for the 2020 varsity football season due to stadium capacity restrictions.  
Scot season ticket holders will maintain their seat options/season tickets they currently have 
for the 2021 season. 
 

All tickets sold this year for athletic events will be general admission in order to meet the 
requirements put into place by the governor, TEA, UIL, and Dallas County. We are still in the 
process of finalizing our ticket purchase options, prices, and availability.  Once finalized, we will 
release the information to all Scot fans.   
 
We value your outstanding support of the Scots and look forward to being able to offer 
season tickets again for the 2021 season.  Thanks for your understanding.   
 
It’s a great day to be a SCOT! 

 
Respectfully, 
 

Johnny Ringo 
 
Johnny Ringo 

Athletic Director 
 
Attachments          

“When you play 
one of us, you 
play all of us.” 
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